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My name is Sarae Pacetta, and I'm a Pre-K teacher in Portland. I support this bill 
because it is one pathway to easing the dire economic inequality in Maine. It's not fair
that wealthy people who know how to use tax loopholes should avoid paying taxes 
while middle class and poor people fund our state's needs. This would impact a small 
percentage of Mainers, Mainers who are not worrying about paying for basic needs, 
and will support everyone. 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 


